## MMA's 2024-2026 Legislative Platform – Member Survey

Thank you for taking the time to complete the 2024-2026 Legislative Platform survey. The information you provide will guide the Legislative Policy Committee (LPC) as it develops the municipally related initiatives, if any, to be considered by the members of the 132<sup>nd</sup> Maine State Legislature. Surveys should be returned to Kate Dufour at kdufour@memun.org by Friday, August 16. (Note: you may also provide the answers in the text of an email, if you prefer not to complete the form). Completed surveys can also be faxed to 624-0129. If you have any questions, please contact Kate at the email above or at 623-8428.

Name:	
Municipality:	
Contact Email:	
Legislative Polone option.  • Multipl	pproaches described in the cover memo should be advanced by the icy Committee during the 2025-2026 legislative session? Please choose e Bills Approach the Core Approach

2. If you selected the multiple bill approach, please use the table that follows to describe the legislation you believe the LPC should advance for consideration in 2025. Please do not hesitate to use a separate sheet to describe additional proposals.

Policy Area	Description of Bill
Example: Tax Policy	Reinstate increased reimbursement under the Homestead Exemption by 3% annually, until state is funding 100% of the exemption.
1.	
2.	
3.	
4.	
5.	